
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Nursery Outdoor Area 
As you may have noticed when bringing or collecting children from school, our Nursery area has a bit of a make-
over! There is an overall plan to transform the Nursery outdoor area, but this has been split into stages because 
of the cost. Stage 1 was completed just after returning from the Christmas holidays and it involved having soft 
surfacing put down on a section of the area and a play/climbing structure installed which includes a mini climbing 
wall, a slide and a wooden bridge. We are delighted with the outcome and the children in Early Years love it. We 
are busy saving and fund-raising for Stage 2 of the project! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Pegswood Community Defibrillator Fundraising  
You will have received a set of raffle tickets yesterday which are in aid of raising money for two defibrillators for 
the village – one hopefully to be placed at school. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 7th February at 9.30am. 
There are some great prizes up for grabs including:  a Kirkley Hall family day pass, half price hair cut at barbers 
and hair products, £10 voucher from the Hair Company, £10 voucher for Beautolic, food hamper from the Coop, 
yoga sessions, Jo Jingles half term voucher, Next voucher, restaurant voucher, chocolate fudge cake from 
Glentons, alcohol, games, chocolates, aftershave, lovely toiletry sets and more promised. 

There will also be a teddy tombola on Friday 9th February in the school yard at 3.15pm to help raise money for 
the defibrillators. If there are any unwanted, good condition teddies (or other soft toys) that are no longer loved 
as much after Christmas and you would like to donate them for the tombola, please hand them into the office 
during the week. We hope you will be able to contribute to this fantastic cause for the village. 

World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March and we are asking the children to bring in their favourite book to share 
with the rest of the class. 
 
Parent/Carers’ Evenings 
These will take place on Monday 12th March and Wednesday 14th March. 
 
Bookshop 
Our next bookshop will be on Thursday 22nd March. 
 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


